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For more information about the event, online ticket pricing and sales click ‘register now” HERE. 
For hotel room reservations and special rates for the event, click HERE .
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Contributions and ticket registration should be made payable to:     

           Brisbane Academy - 20th Anniversary Celebration,

    and mailed to: 5901 Statesville Road, Charlotte, NC 28269

Ticket Registration



Price

Qty

Amount


Adult
(22 years and older)
   

$40 
    
_____

________

Students (14-21 years with school ID) 
$30

_____

________

Children (13 and under)


$15

_____

________

Table (10 Adults)



$350     
_____

________
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(Ticket Reservations due by May 11th)
 
_____

________

Special Dietary needs: __________________________________________________________________________________________________

· My check is enclosed for $______________

· Please charge $_______ to my credit card (cc).  CC #: ____________________________

· CC Type: _________________________
 CC Expiration Date: ________________

Name: ________________________________________ Purchased From: ____________________

Company Name:  _______________________________   Phone: ____________________________

Address: ____________________________________ City: ______________________ State:  _______ Zip: _______________

Fax: _______________________    E-mail: _____________________________________________

Please attach list with name and indicate type of ticket (Adult, Student, Children) For more information, contact: Trici Davis, Dean of Students at (704) 598-5208, or by e-mail: baprep@bellsouth.net or chriscrooks@bellsouth.net.

We sincerely appreciate your support. Your contribution is needed and greatly appreciated. All contributions are tax deductible.
Time Is Running  Out…


�


Get your tickets for Brisbane Academy’s 20th Anniversary Celebration 


Date: May 31, 2012


Time: 6: oo pm


Place: Hilton-University, Charlotte 


Are you unable to attend but want to help?


~Advertise your business in our souvenir booklet; deadline for entries is May 11, 2011 


~Donate a product   or service to be included in our silent auction. 











On behalf of the children, we thank you very much! We sincerely appreciate your support of Brisbane Academy and know our celebration would not be complete without you!
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Join us for our Alumni Picnic on June 1, 2012 at Nevin Park 











